
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As an academy we take pride in celebrating children’s successes but recognise that these 

have previously been mainly linked to in-school achievements.  We enjoy hearing the pride 

within every child’s voice when they share their accomplishments from extra-curricular 

activities and want to celebrate these to a wider audience. 

 

Last week we held a special whole school assembly ‘The Sky Has No Limits’.  We are 

asking all children to set themselves a target to strive for by the end of this academic year.  

In assembly, children heard examples of goals from other pupils such as: tying their laces, 

riding their bike without stabilisers, moving up a swimming group, earning their Silver 

times table award and being top of the Spelling Shed League! 

 

Please discuss with your child a measurable goal they would like to achieve this year and 

return this to your child’s class teacher on the slip below – this goal will then be displayed 

in class.  When your child has achieved their goal, be sure to let us know so we can 

celebrate with them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Please return to class teacher by Friday 17th January. 

 

 

Child’s Name : __________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 

 

Target: ___________________________________________________________________ 
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